
 

 

TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 
 

DATE:            March 16, 2017 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:   Bill Larsen and Margaret Turner. 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: Chairman Mike Aronson. 

  

OTHERS PRESENT: Mark Decoteau and Sharon Charron. 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:55PM by Chairman Aronson.  

 

2. Review Town Meeting Results 

 

3. Review Re-Appointments and Appointments of New Members 

 

Planning Board  

Bill Larsen motions to appoint Wendi Rathgeber and John Recine as regular members of the 

Planning Board through March 10, 2020. 

Margaret Turner: 2nds. 

Motion was carried by a unanimous voice vote. 

 

There are 3 vacancies for Alternate Planning Board members with terms expiring in 2018 (2) and 

2020. 

 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

Margaret Turner motions to appoint Marty O’Riordan and Kevin Brayton as regular members of 

the ZBA through March 10, 2020. 

Bill Larsen: 2nds. 

Motion was carried by a unanimous voice vote. 

 

Bill Larsen motions to appoint Eric MacLeish as an alternate member of the ZBA through March 

10, 2020. 

Bill Larsen: 2nds. 

Motion was carried by a unanimous voice vote. 

 

There is one vacancy for an alternate member of the ZBA with a term expiring in 2018. 

 

Conservation Commission 

Margaret Turner motions to appoint Bob Wildes as a regular member of the Conservation 

Commission through March 10, 2020. 

Bill Larsen: 2nds. 

Motion was carried by a unanimous voice vote. 

 



 

 

Margaret Turner motions to appoint Jean Mullen as an alternate member of the Conservation 

Commission through March 2019. 

Bill Larsen: 2nds. 

Motion was carried by a unanimous voice vote. 

 

There is a vacancy for a regular member of the Conservation Commission with a term ending in 

March 2020. 

 

There is a vacancy for an alternate member of the Conservation Commission with a term ending 

in March 2018. 

 

4. Adjornment 

Bill Larsen motions to adjourn the meeting 

Margaret Turner: 2nds. 

The meeting was adjourned on a unanimous voice vote at 8:07pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sharon Charron 

Town Clerk/Town Office Assistant 

 


